
I-TEC  UPDATE November 2020 

An I-TEC survey team, Gene Flewelling, Michael Fisher, Don 

Ames, Joe Kong and Tom Garber, completed an electrical survey 

requested by YWAM near Orlando. It looks promising for several 

future projects which will include three generator installations for          

hurricane security and a solar installation that would eliminate 

their $4,000 monthly electric bill.   

 

Below is a personal update from one of our staff families. Thanks for your 

faithful support and if you know of a church or family that would like a     

personal introduction to Michaels ministry with I-TEC, please let him know.  

Next month we will highlight Brian and Rachael Montei.  

Michael Fisher serves I-TEC’s purpose to “Power Missions Worldwide” with 
solar design, installation and service. There has been no overseas travel due to 
Covid-19 and the closing of country borders. However,    Michael stays busy 
with online work, such as remote troubleshooting of existing solar systems,    
remote diagnosis and repair, designing & quoting future solar systems,         
communications with various missions and missionaries and frequent            
conference calls with the I-TEC team. Michael has been involved with the     
following ministries this year:  Haiti: Radio Luminaire, Beracca Hospital and 
Young Life Ministries.  Burundi Africa: Sister Connection and Hope Africa 

University.   Congo: Deaconess Hospital and Laban Ministries- Radio Glory.   Liberia, Africa: ELWA   PA, 
USA: Friends in Action and I-TEC Campground guest house.  FL, USA: Youth With A Mission.  
Michael has also led I-TEC bible studies and devotions.  
 
Michael’s Prayer Requests: 1) Continue to pray for souls to be saved through the ministry. 2) That all systems 
I-TEC has installed will function as they were designed & help advance God’s kingdom. 
3) Additional financial support, currently at 55+%. 4) Michael & April’s health. 5) God’s divine protection, 
power, and supernatural strength, health and wisdom for Michael and April. 
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Tom & Linda are at the new Young Life 

Camp near Vanderpool TX. They are 

meeting Miguel Villa and family who 

will be representing I-TEC as we       

prepare for the large electrical project 

planned for the 1-2nd quarter of 2021. 

Please pray for the Villas as they also 

volunteer for the needs at Young Life 
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